
POLICE PENSION BOARD MINUTES 

October 13, 1978 

The Police Pension Board was called to order at 8:30 a.m. Friday, 
October 13, 1978, by Acting Chairman Harvey Gorby in the City 
Manager's Office at City Hall with members Harvey Gorby, Neva 
Lockhart, and John Tasker present. Also attending was Personnel 
Director Claudia Smith. 

Mr. Gorby reported that he had reviewed the proposed 7.5% employee 
contribution to the pension fund in 1979 and 10.0% in 1980 with 
the officers at the Police Department, and the consensus was to go 
along with the proposal. 

It was moved by John Tasker and seconded by Neva Lockhart that the 
Board raise the contribution to the Police Pension Fund for 1979 
from 5.0% to 7.5% and in 1980 increase from 7.5% to 10.0% provided 
there are no changes in the law by or before 1980. Motion carried. 

There being no other business to come before the Board, the meeting 
adjourned at 8:40 a.m. 

Neva B. Lockhart 
Secretary 
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